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2025 NFL Draft Begins in Green Bay 

GREEN BAY, Wis – Green Bay state legislators are excited to host the 2025 NFL Draft this 

week. The event will take place in and around Lambeau Field, the Titletown District, and 

downtown Green Bay from April 24th to the 26th, bringing an estimated quarter million visitors to 

the Green Bay area. 

Senator Jamie Wall (D – Green Bay) and State Representatives Ryan Spaude (D – 

Ashwaubenon) and Amaad Rivera-Wagner (D – Green Bay) released the following statement 

regarding the event: 

“We are excited to welcome fans from across the country and world to our districts for the 2025 

NFL Draft. This event will bring thousands of visitors and millions of dollars to our local and state 

economies. We are excited for visitors to experience our amenities, businesses, and activities 

and celebrate the history of Packer football. Our community has a lot to offer.” 

 “This week is the product of years of hard work and collaboration in the Green Bay area. We 

would like to thank the staff, volunteers, and organizers that have made this possible, including 

our local elected leaders, the Packers, and Discover Green Bay. The high level of cooperation 

required to achieve this milestone has not gone unnoticed.” 

 “The 2025 Draft is a huge moment for Green Bay and Wisconsin. We are so proud of the work 

our community has done to bring this national display to the Green Bay area. There is so much 

to celebrate and we look forward to seeing many of our neighbors at Lambeau this week!” 
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